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STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Blasting at Red Canyon Quarry

1 message
Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Wed, Apr 5, 2017 at 11:01 AM

To: Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>, Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>

Hello Ken and Tim,

We are scheduling our first blast for this year on April the 11 between 11AM and 2 PM pending weather conditions.
The spring weather can be unpredictable as we are all aware and if the 11" becomes questionable we will look to put the
blast off on the 12t of April with the same time frame.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Wayne Stoughton

Plant Manager | Red Canyon Quarry, Rocky Mountain Agg District
Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road. Colorado Springs, CO 80926

c. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com
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